
                     POLICE BLOTTER REPORT                                                                          

                                        September 6, to September 12, 2020 

               During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

    to 230 calls for service.  

 

Attempted Theft from a Vehicle 

Officers responded to a call of someone breaking into a vehicle in the 2000 block of 

Santa Anita Ave. at 1:19AM on 9/12/20.  The resident heard someone in his driveway 

and shouted at the suspect who then ran away south on Santa Anita Ave. The resident 

stated that nothing appeared to have been taken from the unlocked vehicle. 

Case to Detectives. 

NOTE: Throughout the week the PD issued several citations for traffic violations 

including driving without a license and/or driving with a suspended license.  Please 

monitor the status of your driver’s license. 


